Legan Rose

From:

Mary Pollock <pollockm@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 28, 2023 5:04 AM

To:

Legan Rose

Cc:

Sheila Blair; Ruth Brown

Subject:

AAUW of Michigan supports HB 4020 and SB 12 on House Cmte on Education

You don't often get email from pollockm@comcast.net. Learn why this is important

Greetings Committee Clerk Legan Rose -

Please put in a card of support without wishing to speak on behalf of the American Association of University Women of Michigan on HB 4020 and SB 12 which remove the requirement to retain certain grade 3 pupils. The two bills are on the House Committee on Education agenda for February 28.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email. Thank you.

Mary Pollock Government Relations Coordinator American Association of University Women of Michigan www.aauwmi.org

1200 Prescott Drive East Lansing, MI 48823 517-351-7292 office/home